
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

         We hope you have had a good May half-term holiday and are 

looking forward to the final summer half term. In our topic lessons, we will be learning 

about Ancient Greece: myths and legends, their Gods and much more! As part of this 

half term’s English we will be writing a myth, which will be based on one that we read 

together and we will enjoy creating our own mythical creatures! We will also be reading 

different types of poems and writing our own.  

In maths, we will continue to consolidate our written methods for all four operations as 

well as looking at how we round numbers, convert between fractions and decimals and 

interpret data. In Science, we will be learning about Living Things: finding small 

creatures and animals, from our school grounds; looking at animals and classifying them 

and creating and interpreting data. The children will be exploring and completing 

experiments as well. For our PE this half term, we will continue to hopefully make the 

most of the warmer weather and be outside enjoying athletics in preparation for 

Sports Day. We will also be having a Quidditch Day (Thursday 15th June), children to 

come in PE kit that day please. We are looking forward to this day! We hope to enjoy 

playing some traditional games together as well and continue to build teamwork. 

Below is a list of important things to remember for you and your child: 

Monday – The children will need to come to school in their PE kit. 

   

Tuesday – The children will need to bring their forest school kit to school. They can 

bring wellies in a named plastic bag to change into.     

   

Wednesday – Mrs Boyle is out of class in the afternoon. The children will have Miss 

Haigh teaching them. They will also need to have submitted at least one piece of 

creative homework by each Wednesday, ready to look in class in the afternoon.      

   

Friday- Mentions. Each week, two children will be chosen for something fabulous that 

they have done in class that week.    

Please make sure that your child reads 5 times a week. A record of their weekly 

reading can be sent via class dojo on a Friday or written in their reading diary. Children 

can change their book whenever they have finished reading their books.  

 



 

 

Please read the following important dates for your diary:   

Dates for Summer 2 term:   

• Tuesday 13th June- Year 4 children to complete a times table test which is a 

national test. 

• Wednesday 14th June- Garden Party. 

• Thursday 15th June- Quidditch Day for our class- children to come to school in 

their PE kit- thank you. 

• Friday 23rd June- Sports Day- children to come to school in their PE kits and 

more information will come. 

• Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th July- Transition Days- more details will follow 

     

• Friday 14th July- Reports will be sent home to you. 

• Tuesday 25th July- Last day of half term and break up for the summer holidays. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support      

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Nagelsztajn, Mrs Boyle and Mr Stokes 


